## WILDWOOD COMMUNITY AND RECREATION ASSOCIATION

4253 Wildwood Road, Williams Lake BC V2G 4Z8

June 4th, 2018

Cariboo Regional District Suite D 180 North 3rd Ave Williams Lake

Dear Sir or Madam,

Re: Children's Festival at Boitanio Park

On behalf of the Wildwood Community and Recreation Association we would like to thank you for the generous support during the Children's Festival. Monies raised goes to help our community and the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department. It is the support of business such as yours that makes it possible for our organization to exist and make the Wildwood/Williams Lake area, a proud community to live in.

Thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

Anna Jenner,

Secretary

Wildwood.area@gmail.com

Cariboo Regional District

JUN 2 1 2018

Referred To